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1. INTRODUCTION  

 
1.1 This response is on behalf of Mr Graham and Mrs Patricia Ann Thompson of The 

Sycamores,  in relation to the 
Examining Authority’s First Written Questions (EXQ1).  

1.2 Where reference is made to the “Written Representation”, this means the Written 
Representations of Mr & Mrs Thompson dated 7th October 2021.  

 
1.3 Mr & Mrs Thompson have been the owners of The Sycamores since 4 h August 

1989 and therefore have good local knowledge of the scheme area. 

 

RESPONSES TO WRITTEN QUESTIONS 

GC.1.11 the Written Representation contains representations regarding the extent of the 
  highway to be retained/returned to adjoining landowners.  

CI.1.7 the Written Representation contains representations regarding appropriate 
  provisions controlling construction traffic.  

NV.1.6 the Written Representation contains a request to restrict lighting in the vicinity 
  of residential properties.   

TT.1.2 the Written Representation contains a request to extend the length of the speed 
  restriction approaching the new link road. 
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